Annual Report for 2003, Philosophy of Mathematics SIGMAA (POMSIGMAA)

POMSIGMAA had programs both at the Joint Meetings in Baltimore in

January and the Mathfest in August. The January program consisted of

contributed papers, lasting most of an afternoon. Attendance was about

50. This was followed by a business meeting,  the minutes of which are

attached. At  Mathfest, there was a directed discussion, led by Bonnie

Gold, on  "What is Mathematics?". This program was about 90 minutes with

attendance about 25. There was also a discussion at the New Jersey

sectional meeting in the Fall, on "New directions in the philosophy of

mathematics".

Current officers:

Chair (Through 1-05) Bonnie Gold, Monmouth University

Chair-elect (starting 1-05, for two years) Roger Simons, Rhode

Island College

Program Director (Through 1-06) Satish C. Bhatnagar, University

of Nevada, Las Vegas

Secretary (Through 1-08) Joe Auslander, University of Maryland

Treasurer (Through 1-07) Chuck Lindsey, Florida Gulf Coast University

Newsletter/Web Page Manager (through 1-06) Charles R. Hampton,

College of Wooster
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